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This is great. We've got to get people from living on the streets or sleeping in bushes. The only
solution to homelessness is to house people. I live East of the 205, even if there's more shelters out
here, fine, better to have shelters than people sleeping on sidewalks and pooping in bushes. It's safer
and healthier for them and us. I hope the council understand that we must house everyone as quickly
as possible. 
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